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(check against delivery) 
Mr. Chairman, 

Brazil aligns itself with the statement delivered by the El Salvador on behalf of the Community of Latin 
American and Caribbean States (CELAC). I will now deliver some remarks from a national perspective. 

Allow me to take this opportunity to thank the members of the International Law Commission for their 
contribution to the codification and progressive development of International Law






